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April, 2018 

 

There as been a lot of activity in Region VI.  I only have 3 state reps/poc for the 8 
states and I have been sending emails for all the rest. 

I received this from Chapter MO 1056  
 We are doing great!! Our chapter is growing and growing!  We have already expanded our chapter 
home once and getting ready to do it again.  We had a completely full house last week!!  

We are scheduled to do "Boots on the Ground" Fundraiser on Good Friday, which will be our main 
fundraiser for the year.  Also a local bank donates $50 to us for every veteran's account that is 
opened.  We are blessed!! 
 

I received other emails that amazed me.  They had no idea they were supposed to 
have an election and others said they never had and saw no reason to start now. In 
all cases I sent back the reasons to have one and hoped to hear from them soon. 

I received one reply that is not printable and will spare you the curse words. 

I am hoping to double the Chapter reps (at least) and in June I want 8 State Reps. 

I have 2 items to bring up:  The national membership is 503 away from being 
10,000.  What can we do to get the numbers up before the 20th Anniversary 
Celebration? 

Also,  there are big gaps in the email addresses on the membership sheet.  I am 
hoping to get the Region VI State Reps to get the Chapter Reps to help fill in the 
blanks.   These gaps are gaps in our communication. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Fran Davis 

AVVA Region VI Director 

 

 


